
 

September 2018 

Welcome back everyone! Many thanks to everyone who has sent their children 
to school in school uniform. The children look really smart and are a credit to 
you and to the school. Our uniform consists of: grey or black trousers or skirt 
(not joggers, jeans or leggings); a white polo shirt or shirt; a Clifton sweatshirt 
and flat shoes or boots. 

Please can I remind all parents that school uniform should be worn everyday.  

Clifton uniform is available at any time from the school office. 

All of the  children have been super polite and helpful during their first week back. They are really 

proud to be in their new classrooms and have been working hard in their books - well done to 

them all.  

 

I would like to welcome Mr Phillips as our new caretaker.  Mrs Bickerton (Y6) 

and Mrs Hawkins (Y1) to the teaching staff. As in previous years, we will also be training teachers 

within school. Mr Mower (Y3) and Mr Broadhead (Y4) will be training with us this year, working 

alongside the class teachers.  

PE Kits. Just a reminder that all children in school need a PE kit with them every day. Please 

send this to school on a Monday and the children will bring it home on Friday. Children need 

shorts, T shirt, suitable outdoor trainers and a track suit for when the weather gets colder. PE 

sessions are just as likely to be held outside as in the hall so please send your children with the 

right clothes! Thank you! 

 

Please could I remind parents of  children here and those with older children who come 

to collect siblings, that we do not allow bikes and scooters to be ridden on the playground. They 

cause a health and safety risk for the children.  A quick reminder too that we are a NO SMOK-

ING school.  Please do not smoke on the school premises.  

   

Please make sure that we have up to date contact details for you so that we can 

contact you in an emergency.  We must have at least two emergency contact num-

bers in the school office. It is very useful if we can have a mobile phone number for 

you as we often send reminders and information as a text message. 

Dates for your diary will be sent out next week. 
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